## Covid-19 update for visiting teams to Ben Rhydding Sports Club

Dear Visitor....

As we enter the winter months the infection rate has started to rise sharply, and as a result we find ourselves under special restrictions again in the LS29 area. We are however keen to keep the game on but must ask all visitors to abide by the following Covid-19 protocols from October 1<sup>st</sup> 2020:

- 1) Allow the home team captain to take a picture of your team sheet
- 2) On entering the clubhouse, sign in for Track and Trace purposes
- 3) Wear a mask when you enter the clubhouse
- 4) Adhere to the 2m Social Distancing, both inside and outside
- 5) Wash your hands and use the hand sanitiser regularly
- 6) Observe the one way systems for Toilets, Food and Bar at all times
- 7) Do not move any of the furniture in the clubhouse
- 8) The bar and kitchen remain open for Take Outs only
- 9) Visiting teams may pre-order their meals
- 10) All drink and food must be consumed outside
- 11) Changing rooms and showers remain closed

And a reminder – if you feel unwell, DO NOT visit our Sports Club

Thank you, stay safe, enjoy your sport, and respect others.

BRSC 1/10/2020